MEMORANDUM
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TO:; Ms. Danette Chimenti, Chair
Planning Commission Members

FROM: Heather Chaffin, Case Manager
Planning and Development Review Department

DATE: May 12,2015

RE: Greater Mount Zion Baptist Churh
C14-86-103(RCT)
District |
Postponement Request by Applicant
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The Applicant is requesting a postponement of the above referenced Restrictive Covenant
Termination from May 12, 2015, to June 9, 2015. Additional time is needed to conduct
meetings with neighborhood representatives. This is the Applicant’s first postponement
request.
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Chaffin, Heather

From: Henry Gilmore

Sent: Thursday, May 07, 2015 7:26 AM

To: Chaffin, Heather

Cc: David Mims

Subject: C14-86-103 (RCT) Greater Mt. Zion Baptist Church: Request for 30 Day Postponement of

Planning Commission Hearing

Importance: High

Dear Ms. Chaffin,

On behalf of the Applicant in this case, the Greater Mt. Zion Baptist Church, request is hereby made for a 30 day
postponement of the Planning Commission hearing. This is the Applicant’s first request for postponement. Please be
sure to convey this to the members of the Planning Commission. Thank you and should you have any questions, please
don’t hesitate to contact me.

PLEASE NOTE OUR NEW ADDRESS EFFECTIVE JANUARY 12, 2015

Henry H. Gilmore

Partner

DuBois Bryant & Campbell, LLP
303 Colorado Street, Suite 2300
Austin, Texas 78701

512.381.8026 (Direct Voice)
512.457.8008 (Fax)

www.dbcllp.com
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